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Submission: | am concerned about the amalgamations of currently functional and already busy city councils and feel they should
remain in their current format.

As a resident in Waterloo we have seen unprecedented developments over the past few years with creation of houses, jobs,

public areas to enjoy of events to occur and most importantly maximal and sustainable use of highly prized land unique to the
city of Sydney region.

| fear amalgamations would distract from local developments, with projects from a vastly larger area snowing under any future
mega-councils and stunting further investment and timely application of change.

I hope that this plan does not go ahead and our current council layout is preserved.
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